
 

 

  

 
 
 

 

 

 

11/2022 

Newsletter 

 

Uni Pres Kindercottage 
 

 

 



 

What is going on at Kindercottage! 
 

Big Thanks 

 I want to take the time to thank all the loving and warm wishes I received 
at the Illinois South Conference Annual Meeting. I can see and feel the 
love and care that has been established for our mission here at 
Kindercottage. I am excited to keep building great relationships and 
sustain the mission work, as we care for our blessed little ones. I look 
forward to meeting each of you as you plan to visit our center.  

 

 

We Need Your Support 

Our goal this year is to build a new 3–5-year-old playground. Our 
Playground equipment is in poor condition and has been worn  over the 
years. Please help us reach our goals of striving to have a sound 
playground structure installed by the year 2023 . Please contact Aimee 
Hart @ Aimee@unipreskindercottage.org  to know how you can assist in 
the rebuilding of our new playground. 
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As we prepare for the Winter Weather, we are asking our loving and generous givers 

to please contact us about purchasing coats for our little lambs.  

We are also including a link for those who would like to shop online for various items 

for this holiday season.  

Link for Target: https://www.target.com/giftregistry/gift/kindercottagechristmaslist22 

Link for Walmart  https://www.walmart.com/registry/ER/7e5eff42-d8db-438d-9329-04a02444c927 

Cash app:$unipreskindercottage  
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564 Veronica  

East St. Louis IL 62205 

618-874-6505 

Aimee Hart:  Executive Director  aimee@unipreskindercottage.org  

Antron Rose: Program Director antron.roseunipreskindercottage@gmail.com  

Catrice Garrette: Site Manager 
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